5/31/2016 – called Josh Carey at the CT Community Foundation at 3:34 p.m.
To inquire about the check #1780 dated 5/23/2016 received from them in the amount of $5,000.00.  For NVCC Adv. Manufacturing Scholarships for the spring 2016.
Asked him if he wanted this to go through the Foundation, if so the check would have to be made out to NVCC Foundation.  He indicated that he had spoken with Sydney and some donations went to the college directly and some to the foundation.  He said in this instance it doesn’t matter to him if it resides in the college (financial aid-Cathy Hardy) that is fine.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]I thanked him and told him we would turn the check over to the college.
Elizabeth Catuccio

  
